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Question:13

Topic: Philippine Bananas – pesticide residues - report

Hansard Page: 75

Senator O’Brien asked: 

How extensive is the list of issues of follow-up?

Answer: 

The issues requiring follow up from the meeting in April are described below. These follow-up items are still in draft form, and have yet to be finalised by the Philippine and Australian delegates.

Research protocols were considered to investigate aspects of Moko disease such as symptomatic and asymptomatic infection by the bacterium, transmission of the bacterium, survival of the bacterium on the surface of the fruit, the survival of bacterium on the fruit when encapsulated in ooze/latex, the occurrence of bacteria on floral ends and the survival of the bacterium on waste.

Additional matters that need to be followed up are:

· Philippines to forward information to RAP including circumstances surrounding the first detection of moko disease in new banana plantations.

· Philippine BPI to forward information about freckle disease to the RAP through Biosecurity Australia.

· Philippines BPI to forward bract mosaic virus research protocols to Biosecurity Australia.

· The Philippines delegates will provide “in-confidence” copies of audit reports to the RAP, showing non-conformities and the resultant corrective actions, for small, medium and large plantations.

· Philippines to provide climate data (including average temperature and rainfall) for the banana producing regions of Cotobato and Bukidon. 

Philippines to provide a copy of a completed environmental compliance certificate from Bukidnon.
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